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249 Hinsdale Street, 2nd Floor

s‘!I ) Brooklyn, NY 11207
Phone: (718)701-2707 | Fax:(646)351-0412 | Email: info@valjatopc.com

November 14, 2023

Queens Community Board 02
43-22 50" Street

Queens, NY 11377

Phone: 718-533-8733

Fax: 718-533-8777

Email: gn02(@cb.nyc.gov

Notice of Closure: 42nd Road from Crescent Street to 23rd Street, Queens
Dear Morry Galonoy and Debra Markell Kleinert,

As requested by NYC DOT, this email and the attached letter state that Park
Avenue Concrete and Highrise Safety Systems received approvals to close 42nd Road
due to a tower crane dismantle by mobile cranes at 23-10 42" Road, Queens.

Highrise Safety Systems will close 42nd Road on Tuesday, November 21,
from 4 am to 12 am, 2023.

Highrise Safety Systems will limit parking forty-eight hours before the start of
this operation by posting paper No Parking signs throughout the affected blocks. 42™
Road will be open back to traffic after working hours and will not remain or be closed
daily.

Please do not hesitate to call Highrise Safety Systems at 516-247-6441 with any
urgent concern or emergency. Feel free to email us at info(@valjatopc.com with questions
that do not require immediate assistance.

Sincerely,

DOT Expediting Department
Valjato Engineering, P.C.
on behalf of Steve Valjato, PE




